
 

 

              
 

 Date: Wednesday 24th January at 7.00pm  

Venue: Committee Room, Sutton Valence Village Hall 

Present: Cllrs: Mel Flint, Mike Gammon, Sally Annereau, Alex Castle  
Parish Clerk Emma Hull 

 
The Opening statement was read out. 
The Chairman asked if anyone was recording – no recordings took place. 
 

1. Apologies previously received from: Cllrs L Flint, M Dawber, D Eagle, Nicola Alsop, were noted and    
accepted.  

2. Declaration of lobbying - none  
I. Declaration of Changes to the Register of Interests - none 

II. Declaration of Interest in items on the agenda – none 
III. Requests for Dispensation  - none  

3. Finance 
I. 2024/25 budget was considered. 

The Parish Council resolved to approve the 2024/25 budget 

II. Following the setting of the budget, the precept for 2024/25 was considered. 

The Parish Council resolved to set the 2024/25 precept at £75,365.00 

4. SV Post Office -   to discuss options of possible reinstatement and temporary location.  
       A discussion took place, no decisions were made due to waiting on further information. 

 

Meeting Closed 21.00  
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